
Is your child in K-3? If yes, they are ready to join Clover Kids! Anamosa Clover Kids 

will be held at the Lawrence Community Center immediately following school until 

5:00PM, on the third Monday of each month. January is the exception; the first 

meeting will be on Monday the 24th. Bussing is available from the school to the 

LCC. Families can sign up online at the following link. Sign In (4honline.com) If they 

have questions regarding Clover Kids or sign up, please contact Emily at the Jones 

County Extension office, her number is 319-465-3224. 

https://v2.4honline.com/#/user/sign-in

